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Twineham Parish Council would suggest visits to:
i. the location of the proposed horizontal direct drilling crossing of Wineham Lane to understand the impact of construction
on local residents and local road users;
ii. the existing Bolney substation on Wineham Lane, in the Parish of Twineham, to understand the size of the site and the
location and size of any associated construction laydown area to understand the impact on local residential properties.
Permission will be needed from National Grid to access the site.


